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Subject: Partial Review of Core Strategy 
 
On behalf of the West London Residents Association we wish to comment on  
 
the draft planning policy with regard to Basements. 
 
We believe that the draft planning policy proposed by the Council is sound  
 
both in its approach and content. 
 
The practical application of the proposed policy we believe would be effective  
 
in alleviating many of the present problems encountered by residents when new  
 
basements are constructed. 
 
The restrictions placed on the where and how of basement development and 
 
construction by the draft policy is we feel justified . They attempt to alleviate  
 
the problems often caused to residents by new basement construction whilst 
 
at the same time allowing additional basement construction in appropriate 
 
locations. 
 
Dr Gordon Taylor 
 
Chairman West London Residents Association 
 


